
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 7, 1994 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul L. Hoch 

1525 Acton St. 

Berkeley, CA 94702 

 

Dear Mr. Hoch: 

 

Thank you for your recent letters to Mr. Tunheim  in which you provide the Review 

Board with additional information about various assassination records.  He asked me to respond 

and let you know that these materials will be added to the other information for review that you 

have previously provided. 

 

As I know you are aware, the Congress made clear that the Board is to use the expertise 

that individuals such as yourself have gained through many years of research.  That is why the 

type of information you have sent to use will be very useful when the Board begins the actual 

review of records and the search for additional documents. 

 

Again, thank you for your continuing interest in the Board and for your assistance.  We 

look forward to being in touch with you in the near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 8, 1994 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Rd. 

Frederick, MD 21702 

 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

 

Thank you for your recent letters to Dr. Henry Graff  in which you provide the Review 

Board with information about various assassination records.  He asked me to respond and let 

you know that the information which you have provided will be reviewed. 

 

As I know you are aware, the Congress made clear that the Board is to use the expertise 

that individuals such as yourself have gained through many years of research.  That is why the 

type of information you have sent to use will be very useful when the Board begins the actual 

review of records and the search for additional documents. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Board and for your assistance.  We look forward 

to being in touch with you in the near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 8, 1994 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Rd. 

Frederick, MD 21702 

 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 


